

Mika	Hourigan.	CSD
wike	nourigan.	CSP

Dear Mike:

Thanks so much for making our recent leadership development session a success. The leadership team was apprehensive that we could not exceed our last event; however, you surpassed our expectations with your light-hearted and comical approach to everyday problems that leaders face in dealing with difficult people. Many of the evaluations expressed that they loved your presentation style and information presented. I would recommend you to any organization that wants their session to be "out of the box".

Sincerely,

C Flynn, RN, MSN, CEN, CNAA, BC Associate Director of Nursing